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HAND DELIVERED 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
  Re: Advice Letter—Central Utah Telephone, Inc./Tariff Filing 
   Docket No. 12-040-T02 
 
To the Commission: 
 
 Central Utah Telephone, Inc. submits for approval a revised tariff that changes the 
Emergency Line rate to meet the specified local rate floor adopted in the Federal 
Communications Commission’s (FCC) USF/ICC Transformation Order.  This rate change would 
lower the amount of Central Utah Telephone’s federal high-cost loop support reductions. 
 
 This tariff change is requested to be effective December 1, 2012, to satisfy the amended 
local service rate report date in the FCC’s Third Order on Reconsideration of the USF/ICC 
Transformation Order. 
 
 I have enclosed an original and two (2) copies, along with a third copy to be date stamped 
and returned to my office. 
 
 If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
 Very truly yours, 
 
 BLACKBURN & STOLL, LC 
 
 
 
 Kira M. Slawson 
  
Enclosures 
cc:  Eddie Cox and Mike Plows 


